
DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS

FLORIDA BUILDING COMMISSION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Building Commission has issued a Declaratory

Statement in response to the request received from Building Code Solutions, Inc. on April 5,

2004.  It was assigned the number DCA04-DEC-077.  This Declaratory Statement was issued

September 30, 2004.  The Florida Building Commission interpreted Section 1012.1.3, Florida

Building Code, Building Volume, and found that this code provision applies to doors that are not

egress doors used as an exit such as sliding glass doors opening onto a lanai which does not exit

to grade level, and interpreted an exception with respect to the height of thresholds and the

design of waterproofing.  A copy of the Declaratory Statement may be obtained by writing: 

Paula P. Ford, Commission Clerk, Department of Community Affairs, 2555 Shumard Oak

Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100.


